
 

  

     
 

 

 

Freedom of Information Request FOI 21-045 11th February 2021 
 

 

Could you please provide monthly figures on referrals to CAMHS 
(Children and Adolescent Mental Health Service) within your health 

board? 
I’m looking for monthly figures between January 2019 and December 

2020 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 


